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Fatal Crash on I-40 West

GREENSBORO, NC (Oct. 21, 2024) – On Oct. 20, 2024, at approximately 11:55 a.m., Greensboro Police, Greensboro Fire, and Guilford County EMS responded to a motor vehicle collision with serious injuries on Interstate 40 West near Bridford Parkway.

Charles William Zeigler, 85, of Greensboro, was driving a 2004 Chevrolet Trailblazer west on I-40. Hannah Marie Bryant, 20, of Jacksonville, NC, was driving a 2012 Hyundai Accent west on I-40.

While attempting to pass, the Trailblazer sideswiped the Accent before running off the road to the right, overturning several times.

Mr. Zeigler was pronounced deceased a short time later.

Ms. Bryant was not injured in the crash.

The Crash Reconstruction Unit responded and is conducting the investigation.

Anyone with information is asked to contact Greensboro/Guilford Crime Stoppers at 336-373-1000. Citizens can also download the mobile P3tips app for Apple or Android phones to submit a mobile tip, or go to P3tips.com to submit a web tip. All tips to Crime Stoppers are anonymous. 
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